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N o t i c e  o f  W o r k -  W i n g s  W i n d o w  S u r v e y  

To: Capitol Building 

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team 

Date: August 15, 2014 

 

The following OSCR project team members will be working in the Capitol: 

 4-5 representatives from JE Dunn, Rose City, and Architectural Resources Group 
 

Scheduled Date and Time of Work:  

 Monday, August 18th – Friday, August 22nd, 2014 

 Between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

Location of work:  

 Conference Room 431 

Work to be performed:  

 Team members will be doing some additional channeling to expose and investigate the marble attachments above and below 

the window.  

Impacts: 

 Conference Room 431 will be unavailable for use while the work is being conducted. 

 There will be some noise impacts as the team works to remove pieces of the wall. Sounds include that of an air machine, sawing 

and possibly hammering.  

Purpose of work: 

 This work is being done to expose and investigate the marble attachments above and below the window.  

 

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions or concerns arise in the 

process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 at 503.986.1190.  

Thank you, 

Jessica Lacasella 

Project Communications Coordinator 

P: 503.986.1190 | Email: jessica.lacasella@state.or.us 
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